
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/guardians 
 

We are writing to let you know that we shall be sending out the link to parents by the end of this 
week in order you to be able to access the Arbor App which will finally go live.  If you do not 
receive this link by next Monday 4th April, please email the following email address to let us 
know and we will resend the link out. 
 

admin@raynvilleacademy.org.uk 
 

In order to download the app please review the below instructions:  
 

Go to your App Store and search ‘Arbor’. Click the top option. Click Get/Install to download the 
Arbor App. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember, we will be closing the use of ParentPay at the end of tomorrow. 1st 
April so you will no longer be able to access your account or make payments from this 
date. 
 

When school returns from the Easter break, 19th April 2022, all payments will need to be made 
on the Arbor app. 
 
We hope you are looking forward to using this new feature as much as we are! 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Andrew Midgley 

Principal 


